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LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements
 

Recent Scholarly Activity

Dr. Marcie Houser authored a paper that is currently in
press. "Review of Upstream Social Factors Contributing to
Childhood Obesity" will be published in Obesity Pillars. You
can read the article here.

Transgender Remembrance Day (TDOR)
 

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/2a691010-159f-4f2a-b962-14f0ee6d1806.pdf


The National Center for Transgender Equality has released a remembrance
report to commemorate the 47 trans lives lost to violence in the past year. 

"On Trans Day of Remembrance, we honor those taken from our communities,
we celebrate their lives, and we root ourselves in our collective resilience.  
 
Our community is incredibly strong. In the face of systemic violence, trans
people continue to survive and thrive. We support and celebrate each other
while working hard to achieve our dreams. 

Our new Remembrance Report centers the humanity and individuality of trans
people whose lives were stolen by violence. Whenever possible, we’ve
included snapshots of their lives, often shared by their loved ones."

Do You Want to Ride in the Children's Hospital
Christmas Parade?

Children's Hospital is inviting LSU Pediatrics to ride on their LSU float in the
Christmas Parade on Saturday, December 3. The parade time has been
moved up to 11:00am; float loading begins at 9:00am. Families units are
welcome, including kids over age 8. Children's Hospital will provide snacks and
throws. If interested, please add your name to this list.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftransequality.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fdocs%2Fresources%2FTDOR%2520Remembrance%2520Report%2520by%2520NCTE_Nov%25202022%2520%25281%2529.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cc52be417997044d9fca508dacc94adf5%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638047236205617926%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=adbyhSpVBVShf%2F0SmSlJc2qfD2Hd06kl3ITO1qRv7OQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/x-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flcmchealth-my.sharepoint.com%2F%3Ax%3A%2Fg%2Fpersonal%2Fkristen_robinson_lcmchealth_org%2FEemDddXlUaRKme1FU2hhtiABjXK7DoGdWG5w8sX7KgNm1Q%3Fe%3Dcyjgon&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C708706266254420aaf9908dac74c5dbb%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638041428040524168%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B9%2BLeU1HV0s0zWt7vbZGX7APz9GjCK%2FtYJeVNa1jzZk%3D&reserved=0


Save the Date:
​LSU Pediatrics Holiday Party

Please send in your favorite holiday picture from your childhood or a recent
picture of you/your family during the holidays. Email it to Taylor Rogge who will

put a slideshow together for the party.  

mailto:trogge@lsuhsc.edu


Foundation Expenditure Policy for Holiday Parties
On behalf of The Foundation Board of Directors the following guidance is being
offered when considering what fund to use, and if alcohol should be permitted
during you upcoming holiday parties:
 
Holiday parties are events supported by your Foundation accounts, in most
cases using your department’s discretionary fund is the best option. However,
for those hosting Holiday parties where students and/or residents are to be
invited, then using Endowed Funds which support the education of residents
and students is encouraged and the best fund to use. 
 
Alcohol: If the presences of others (spouses, significant others) attending
holiday events add to the benefit of LSUHSC, then alcohol can be



permitted. Additionally, those holiday parties which include students, residents
and interns alcohol can be permitted. Alcohol will be limited to 2 drinks per
person and all attendees are expected to drink responsibly and to remember
they are ambassadors of LSUHSC, the University and the Foundation. 

​Share Your News!
The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Kelly Allerton.

 
 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT
New video monthly

November Video: Zoom Tips for Teachers
 

 
In this season of Thanksgiving, I'm thankful for our amazing faculty and our
dedication to excellence in education! This is a very short (under 3 minutes!)
video with 10 quick tips for ZOOM. Most of us are attending lots of Zoom
meetings and teaching sessions, so this month and for a few to come let's use
this space to focus on improving our experience and that of our learners.   
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8TIll8MRtS0
  

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 

CHNOLA Announcements
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CHNOLA Medical Education Research Community

You are invited to participate in the CHNOLA Medical Education Research
Community! Together, we develop skills to improve our medical education
scholarly work. We troubleshoot issues and share resources. We collaborate.
Are you ready to boost your scholarship? Are you unsure how to begin?
CHNOLA MERC welcomes you. Together, we can accomplish more. Please
contact Dr. Amy Creel (acree1@lsuhsc.edu) for more information.

 ​No Grand Rounds this week due to the Thanksgiving holiday.
 
 

Department Wellness
CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 

Other Announcements
Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Campus COVID-19 Updates
Please review Dr. Christian Winters' updated campus guidelines as of
June 2022. (information)

LSUHSC COVID Self-Reporting (information)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

GeauxHealth! is a collaboration between LSU and Tulane residents to
create a resource guide promoting medical trainee awareness of social
determinants of health as well as providing a tool for easy use in clinic
and during discharge planning. Check out more info here and on their
website: https://geauxhealth.org/

Research and Grants
Updated: Several Avenues of Stats Support, Education and Consultation
(information) (using stats models through CITI)

New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU
(information)

Administrative Reminders

mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
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Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2022-2023 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, Admin Staff).

 

Department Anniversaries
The following employees celebrate another year with the department this

month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Colleen Bodet, 20 years
Ricardo Gomez, 19 years
Emily Masoumy, 3 years

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits
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